
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

7. ROTO KOHATU RESERVE – COMMUNITY BOARD UPDATE 
 
 The Board received and considered a report from the Parks and Waterways Manager updating the 

Community Board on the development of Roto Kohatu Reserve. 
 
 The Board decided to request that the Parks and Waterways Unit hold an on-site seminar with the 

Board and other interested parties to discuss proposed planning for Roto Kohatu Reserve. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


